
Media Release – June 14th ‘Healthy Shoreline Webinar Workshop’ to 
showcase municipal planning tools to protect freshwater 

 
May 12, 2022 – Join us at for a healthy shorelines workshop, Healthy Shorelines, Healthy 
Lakes: Municipal Planning Tools to Protect Freshwater on Tuesday, June 14th, 2022 from 9:00 
a.m. to 12:00 p.m. as a free online webinar. If you are a municipal councillor, planner, or 
waterfront association member, come learn what tools are available and what other 
municipalities have done to keep their shorelines healthy to protect lakes and water quality.  
 
At this virtual workshop, the presentations will be: 

• Learn about the ‘Ribbon of Life’ around lakes and rivers; 
• Municipal Planning tools for healthy shorelines and better vegetative buffers; 
• Municipal Policy Tools (What municipalities are doing now); and 
• Public Stewardship Tools (What help there is to get vegetative buffers planted).  

 
FREE registration for this event is at watersheds.ca/workshop-registration  
 
This workshop is brought to you by Cataraqui Conservation, Federation of Ontario Cottagers’ 
Associations (FOCA), Ontario Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP), Parks 
Canada, Rideau Valley Conservation Authority, and Watersheds Canada.  
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